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TOPMOST PROJECT 
 
 

Further to my last newsletter you will recall that we are involved in a Leonardo project called 
TopMost.  Could all staff that deal with employer engagement and apprenticeship 
programmes, please raise the employers awareness on the Topmost project that we are 
running with our European Partners. 
 
The Director of the project Antonio Mir from Xabec – Spain  made the following comments 
regarding the project 
 
“The ToP-MoSt project is aligned  with the European Strategy 2020, which aims to promote the mobility of 

students  across Europe with effective recognition of the skills acquired in the College abroad. In this sense, the 

ToP-MoSt project becomes reality for the Colleges from six different European countries – Spain, Turkey, 

Germany, Netherland, Italy and UK”. 

 

“The project has two phases: in the first phase each College will identify in the maintenance sector  their 

Learning Outcomes relating to their curriculum. In the second phase, each College will select those Learning 

Outcomes from the other European partners which are relevant to them to enable student and teacher 

mobility”.  

 

“This project will benefit students and teachers in terms of the countries they participate in for their mobility as 

well as the international experience gained by the students and staff on how their curriculum is delivered at the 

host College”.   

 

As you can see this project is quite important for Dudley College, as it would mean that when 
the students participate in student mobility they will gain recognition for the work that they 
undertake with the host organisation”. 

 

 

If you require any more information on this visit please contact me on ext 3519. 
 
 
Krishna Singh 
International Operations Manager (ext 3519) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


